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MEMORANDUM NO. 2017-069

TO:         	 School District Superintendents
	 Principals
	 Teachers

FROM:   	 Lisa Weigel, Chief Policy Officer
 
DATE:    	 May 15, 2017	  

SUBJECT:  	8th Annual Native American Education Conference

Registration is open for the 8th annual Wyoming Native American 
Education Conference, August 8-9, 2017, at St. Stephens Indian School.

Participants at this year’s conference will:
•	 Acquire tools for engaging students that improve their 

achievement
•	 Discover strategies to address needs of American Indian youth  

and at-risk children
•	 Gain an understanding of the history of the Northern Arapaho 

and Eastern Shoshone tribes
•	 Attain skills related to suicide prevention
•	 Celebrate Wyoming’s “Indian Ed for All” legislation

 
PTSB and University of Wyoming credit will be available. Registration is 
free for students and tribal members, and $50 for all other participants.

Those interested in attending can register online by August 4, 2017. 

 

For more information, contact Rob Black, Social Studies / Native 
American Education Consultant, at 307-777-3747 or  
rob.black1@wyo.gov. 
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